TOWN OF BERKLEY

Board of Selectmen
1 North Main Street
Berkley, Ma 02779
Selectmen@berkleyma.us
508-824-6794

March 25, 2020

Good Morning,

The Berkley Board of Health along with our Health Agent has informed me along with Chief Fournier
and Chief Labonte that Berkley currently has 3 positive cases of COVID-19. The patients are currently in
home isolation. Our Health Agent will remain in contact with these individuals through the duration of
their illness. They have also performed any contact tracing per the recommendations of Department of
Public Health and notified anyone that needed to be notified. Per the guidelines of the Department of
Public Health anyone who has tested positive for COVID-19 will need to be symptom free for 3
consecutive days without medication to be considered free of the COVID-19 virus.

Please respect the fact that we cannot, by law, share anymore information with regards to these patients.
We once again cannot stress enough the importance of the information that has been given to us from the
Department of Public Health and the CDC. We are asking the residents of Berkley to continue to remain
diligent and continue to follow the safety precautions that have been issued by the health experts as well
as the guidelines of the new stay-at-home advisory. If you are feeling sick or someone in your home is
sick, stay home. If you have additional questions about your risk or exposure you should call your
Primary Care Physician or dial 2-1-1, for the Mass Department of Health Information line.

I will continue to update you with new information in regards to COVID-19 as it becomes available. I
will also update new cases throughout the week.

Thank you,
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Heather Martin-Sterling

Town Administrator




